

We've seen it time and again: The employer and the government seek to throw workers' rights overboard while protecting commerce and profits.

It's been 43 years since ILWU Local 8 included this artwork in a strike bulletin, and it's as relevant today as it was in 1971.

They still try to 'lighten the load' at workers' expense

Your ILWU elected Negotiating Committee is fighting for a good contract as laid out by the Longshore Caucus in March.

It's taking longer than anyone would like, but rest assured:
The ILWU will secure a fair contract with good jobs for longshore workers and our communities — today and for future generations.

Do your part by keeping up the good work:

lgnore rumors!

Keep union business at the hall and not online.

Together we will win as we always have.

An injury to One is an Injury to All.

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR ILWU NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE

JJS/CWA39521